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NATIONAL FEDERATION

 OF THE BLIND

NEW MEXICO

Live the life you want.





2017 Annual Convention

Serving as a Vehicle of Collective Action
for the Blind to Live the Lives They Want

Sheraton Albuquerque Uptown Hotel
2600 Louisiana Blvd. NE
Albuquerque, NM 87110

Phone 505-881-0000 or 1-800-325-3535

The 2017 convention of the National Federation of the Blind of New Mexico will be held from March 31-April 2, with an open Board meeting on March 30 at 7:30 p.m. Be a part of the largest gathering of blind people to be held in New Mexico! Join us as we work together to shape our future.

Meet our National Representative

Carla McQuillan, owner and operator of three Montessori schools, President of the National Federation of the Blind of Oregon, and a member of the National Federation of the Blind Board of Directors, will serve as our National Representative. Ms. McQuillan is a long-time Federationist and has distinguished herself as an energetic and capable leader and an excellent speaker.

Highlights planned for the convention include:

•
Exhibits displaying technology and other items useful to the blind

•
Meetings of seniors, students, and parents of blind children to discuss current successes and challenges

•
Program items dealing with the training, education, and employment of the blind
•
Frequent opportunities for people who are blind to talk with each other to discuss how, working together, they can help our society to understand their true capabilities
Hotel Rates:

Convention hotel rates are $91 per night plus tax for singles, doubles, triples, and quads. Room reservations must be made no later than Sunday, March 5, 2017. Reservations should be made by contacting the hotel directly at 505-881-0000 or 
1-800-325-3535. Please inform the hotel that you want the "National Federation of the Blind of New Mexico” room block rate.

Pre-registration forms and payment for the convention must be received by Sarah Villavicencio no later than Friday, March 3, 2017. There will be no refunds after March 3rd. It is possible to register during the convention, but the cost will be higher, and there will be a very limited number of meal tickets available.
Child Care:

Reservations must be made in advance by contacting Christine Hall at 
505-268-3895 or at c.tessa4@comcast.net prior to March 5, 2017 or it will not be available.
Convention Contacts:
Registration Chair
Sarah R. Villavicencio, 505-550-4220

Sarahrv@hotmail.com
Mailing Address 

860 Manzano Ave. SE

Los Lunas, NM 87031

Convention Coordinator  

Christine Hall, 505-268-3895

c.tessa4@comcast.net
National Federation of the Blind of New Mexico Convention
Pre-Registration Form
Complete one form per person.

Name: 
Address:

City, State, Zip:

Email:

Phone #:

I would like the agenda in:  (Braille or Large Print)   
The Convention Registration fees and meals are listed below. Please select the items by placing an “X” in front of choice. Also indicate if a Vegetarian or Gluten free meal is required.
         Full Conference: $100.00 ($120 at convention)
(Registration, banquet, and 2 lunches)

Vegetarian or Gluten Free

         Registration only: Adults $25 ($30 at convention)

Children 12 and under $10 ($15 at convention)

         Friday Luncheon: $25 ($30 at convention) Vegetarian or Gluten Free

         Saturday Luncheon: $25 ($30 at convention) Vegetarian or Gluten Free

         Saturday Banquet: $35 ($40 at convention) Vegetarian or Gluten Free

Total Fee enclosed $________

Deadline for pre-registration is 03/03/17. Make checks or money orders payable to NFB of New Mexico and return completed Registration form along with payment to:
Sarah R. Villavicencio

860 Manzano Ave. SE 

Los Lunas, NM 87031



